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Barnes Farm Junior School 

NEWSLETTER 
No 25 Thu 19th Mar 2020  Attendance 

97.0% 

 Spring term Menu Week 3 beginning 23rd Mar 2020  

School Garden in bloom 
Our school garden is showing promising 
Spring signs of life! Thank you to Mrs 

Everett and Mrs Jacobs who are doing a 
wonderful job for us in maintaining and 

developing this important school 
resource which the children enjoy 

visiting. 
 

Stars of the Week 

13th March 2020 

 Spring Term 2020  

Y6 Reece Cox 

 George Berris 

 Will May-Dries 

Y5 Olivia Tracey 

 Aimee Green 

 Cameron Eley 

Y4 Ebeneezer Onibonoje 

 Halle Purves 

 Elise Eldridge 

Y3 Lukas Lefkaditis 

 Edward Patch 

 Melissa Ashwell 

 

Coronavirus-related updates 
You will know that we have been 

keeping you up to date with information 
related to the Coronavirus pandemic 
with reference to how that affects 

school. Please continue to check for 
emails with the latest information.  

 
With particular reference to the 

announcement surrounding school 
closures from Monday 23rd March, please 

be assured that we will communicate 
with you about arrangements at the 

earliest possible time after we receive 
clarification ourselves from the 

government. 

https://www.barnesfarmjuniors.co.uk/website/school_meals/440205
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Year 5 
 

Year 5 have been busy making radios in their Science lesson this week! This is 
linked to our inquiry: How has Chelmsford contributed to the development of 

communication? 
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Craft club 
 

Craft club learned how to tie dye last week and made some great-looking t-shirts: 
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No book review this week, but here is a super piece of writing from Natalya S in 
Year 6, recounting and reviewing her experience of her class visit to Skreens Park 
last week. This is included in her collection of work compiled under the heading 

‘How to survive’, Year 6’s current inquiry theme. 

By Lila W in 3S 
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Cybersafety advice 

Each Year 6 class had a session about keeping safe online with a representative 

from the Fire Service’s Education unit. Here is the very useful guidance each pupil 

received during the session, which is helpful for all children who use the internet: 
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